Cﬂu1d you tell me when this rifle was manufactured and
the r...

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura)
Dear Mr. Morgan,
Thank you for your ingquiry. According to the i
firearm was manufacturad in or around 1984,

ded, this

we have a safety Modification Program on ce [j3ee action rifles.
This is a voluntary program, it 15 not a_re . Thig wigned to
remind pgople of tﬁe ex1stence of the bolt-Totk feature angito offer
customers the opportunity to modernize th roducts. If you have a
bolt lock safety, we strongly recommend t Fake advantage of this
offer.
You cah read more information regarding our fir our Safet¥
Eo$1f1cat10n pragram through the fron Eist te or the link
elow:

htep: /www. remington. com/safety_modi remington_safety. htm

Firearm depe on corract assembly
dhergiife to,the “10 Commandments of

‘ 10comm. htm It is
farmation in both the

a veteran shooter with a
shooter, take the time
ain that you are practicing

The safe use and performance of yo
and reutine maintenance, as well

Firearm safety.” http://www.remin
critical that you familiarize you
owners manual and safety bookle
collection of Remingteon Firearms,
to review this important literature ait
firearm safety!

If you have any questions, p ge to contact us at

1-800-243-9700 or 1-877-387

Customer (Mark Morgan) ; -
Could you tell me when ¢ ufactured and if it is part of

the recall 1 heard abo

Thanl you,
Mark Morgan
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